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PROGRAMME



08:30 Registration and refreshments

08:45 Welcome and introduction  Prof Chris Kassianides

Chair: Dr Neo Seabi / Dr Adam Boutall

09:05: An overview of  IBD associated 
colorectal cancer             Prof Gill Watermeyer

09:30:  Case presentation - 
dysplasia complicating  IBD colitis   Dr Dominic Mutura

    
09.50: Overview of  surveillance strategies for
 IBD related dysplasia and colorectal cancer  Dr Dion Levin 

10:15 Advanced endoscopy for the treatment 
of IBD dysplasia Dr Vikash Lala

10.40  Case presentation - 
foregut Crohn's disease  Dr Nasief van der Schyff 

11.00 The role of VCE and DBE in 
diagnosing and managing 
small bowel Crohn's disease
(overview and case) Dr Eduan Deetlefs

11.25  Brunch

Chair: Dr Shiraaz Gabriel / Prof Mashiko Setshedi

12.00 Case presentation - 
 IBD related hepatobiliary complications  Dr Neo Seabi 

12.20 Endoscopic management of IBD related 
hepatobiliary complications Prof  Eduard Jonas

12.45 Endoscopic management 
of IBD related strictures Dr Daniel Surridge

13.30 Close

     CPD Accredited

13:10 Case presentation - 
IBD anastomotic stricture 
and pneumatic dialation Dr Adam Boutall
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Mission Statement

The Gastroenterology Foundation of South Africa was established in 2006. The aim of the Foundation is to 

contribute towards the continuing medical education of Gastroenterologists and Hepatologists in South 

Africa. 

It is autonomous, directed by a group of trustees chosen from a broad spectrum of academic experience.

In addition, the Foundation has successfully contributed to the postgraduate education of 

Gastroenterologists by assisting in the financing of fellowships abroad. Recently a major focus has been 

the post graduate education of GI trainees locally by hosting workshops in South Africa.

Our aim is to fund a number of conferences annually updating all those interested in Gastroenterology and 

Hepatology in South Africa on recent advances in these specialties.
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